
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Mahoney, John D" <john.mahoney@outfrontmedia.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 8:56am 
To: "john.tuzik@hanover-ma.gov" <john.tuzik@hanover-ma.gov>, 
"emmanuel.dockter@hanover-ma.gov" <emmanuel.dockter@hanover-ma.gov>, 
"david.delaney@hanover-ma.gov" <david.delaney@hanover-ma.gov>, 
"jocelyn.keegan@hanover-ma.gov" <jocelyn.keegan@hanover-ma.gov> 
Subject: Town Manager 
 
RE:  Letter of Support 
        Town Manager  -  Troy Clarkson 
 
Good morning, 
 
After catching a news clip over the weekend where a recently elected Stoughton Board of 
Selectman apparently removed & replaced their Town Manager only to be immediately faced 
with a potentially expensive lawsuit & possibly replacement of the board, I was a little nervous 
seeing our Town Manager's contract was up for renewal at the September 5th meeting. 
 
Hopefully this is just a routine contract renewal. With all that goes into the Town Manager's 
position, the way our town has been growing it's fantastic that we have an experienced Town 
Manager to work with the myriad of departments as well as dealing with the intricate 
development projects. 
Just wanted to shoot you a quick note indicating my support for Troy Clarkson and also to say, 
"thank you" for all you do for our town. 
 
Best,    John Mahoney 
 
 
John Mahoney 
226 Cushing Hill Road 
Hanover MA 02339 
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